
 

 

The Weeks of Welcome (WoW) provides a comprehensive induction and reception programmes for new 

incoming non-local students. Students are free to choose from a series of activities. The WoW Party with 

music and dance is one of the highlights of WoW programmes. 

 

We are looking for motivated student hosts who have strong interest in contributing to the success of WoW 

programmes. 

 

Post I – Student Hosts for the WoW Party 

Responsibilities: 

1. To handle registration and admission matters. 

2. To remind students to comply with social distancing measure. 

3. To facilitate a relaxed, friendly atmosphere where new students around the world feel free to 

converse and make friends. 

 

Tentative Schedule:  

Date: 27 Aug 2021 (Friday)  

Time: 6:15p.m. – 8:45 p.m.  

Venue: HKU Main Campus 

Shortlisted candidates must be able to attend a briefing session nearer the time (date to be confirmed). 

 

 

Post II – Student Hosts to help demonstrate HKU cheers (8-10 students) 

Responsibilities: 

1. To demonstrate HKU cheers to new non-local students on stage at Orientation talk for non-local 

students 

 

Tentative Schedule:  

Date:  27 Aug 2021 (Friday) am 

Venue:  HKU Main Campus 

Shortlisted candidates must be able to attend practice sessions nearer the time (date to be confirmed). 



Requirements 

HKU current students with fluent spoken English and/or Cantonese/Putonghua; friendly, outgoing and 

sociable with commendable communication and engagement skills, active and have overseas experience 

and/or experience in working with people from diverse cultural background. 

 

To show our appreciation, we would like to offer you an honorarium of $200 (if applicable) for each single 

event and service points under CEDARS Reward Scheme for your contribution. 

 

If you would like to serve as one of our student hosts, please email the followings to cedars@hku.hk : 

 

1) Post(s) applying for  

2) C.V. 

3) Your name, University no., Email address and contact telephone number 

 

Closing date of application: 30 June 2021 (Wednesday). 

 

Regards, 

Centre of Development and Resources for Students 

 

mailto:cedars@hku.hk

